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Post 82 installs new officers for ‘25-26 
Vol III, Issue 5

Our members elected and in-
stalled seven new leaders, including 
the four primary officers and three 
members of the executive board, at 
the April 10 meeting. 

With the new board seated, the 
remaining officers were named.

•	 Commander Eric Rasmussen
•	 1st Vice Cdr Jason Williams
•	 Adjutant Shannon Rasmussen
•	 Finance Officer Dave Hickman
•	 EBoard - Josh Hardy 
•	 EBoard - Bill Howard
•	 EBoard - Randy Saunders
•	 Asst Adjutant Chad Mitchell
•	 2nd Vice Cdr Josh Jordan
•	 3rd Vice Cdr Kevin Pietruszka

Upcoming events:
May 8 at 1800: 
ALA Monthly member meeting

May 8 at 1900: 
TAL Monthly member meeting

May 14 at 1900: 
SAL Monthly member meeting

May 31 at 1630: 
Post 82 Color Guard presents 
national colors at NSC game

June 7 from 0700-1500
Post fundraiser

Here’s how you can support the June 7 event!
•	 Follow WePledgePost82 on Facebook
•	 Google ‘donate2post82’ to learn more
•	 Book yardsale space for $30 and keep all 

your sales!
•	 Grab a friend and sign up to play in the 

cornhole tourney
•	 After you sign up, recruit sponsors to 

donate money!
•	 Share our silent auction link to your 

circle. Bidders can participate online! 
https://donate2post82.betterworld.org/
auctions/we-pledge-silent-auction

•	 Join the Signal chat supporting the event

•	 Veteran Svc Off Tyler Murray
•	 Chaplain Emil Justian
•	 Chaplain Robert Catlin

•	 Judge Advocate Mike Morano   
•	 Sgt at Arms Melanie Propst
•	 Historian Chivonne Peeler

Swearing in by Past Commander Dennis Roberts Photo by Teresa Williams

Fundraiser update

Make plans to join us on June 14 for a flag retirement ceremony and a concert with Calamity Jane, a band led by two 
military family members. The show will start at 8 and the flag retirement ceremony will take place around 7.

https://donate2post82.betterworld.org/auctions/we-pledge-silent-auction 
https://donate2post82.betterworld.org/auctions/we-pledge-silent-auction 
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Around the Post in April

Top Right: Fri-
day night crowd 
catching up.

Top Left: Unit 82 
held its Middle 
Tennessee Divi-
sional Meeting at 
Post 82. 

Middle Right: A 
bunny visited our 
Howitzer on the 
weekend of the 
Unit 82 Easter 
egg hunt.

Bottom Left: The 
weekly Thursday 
night card games 
draw a lively 
crowd. There’s a 
game of tonk and 
often multiple 
tables of cribbage. 
 
Bottom Right: 
The Post 82 color 
guard present-
ed the national 
colors at the last 
hockey game of 
the season. 


